

## **Invitation to Recreation NL Strategic Planning Regional Session**

Dear Member(s) and Friends of Recreation NL,

We need your input! We are building our next 3-year plan and the input from our members is very important. Your participation is vital to the success of the strategic plan, as it will help shape Recreation NL's focus and activities from 2016-2019.

You are invited to attend a **Central Regional Focus Group session on Saturday, April 2, 2016 at Hotel Gander from 12:00 p.m.**– 3:00 p.m. *A light lunch will be served at 12:00 p.m.* 

We would greatly appreciate you representing the views of your area on questions about the future of recreation in your region and the province; the strengths and weaknesses of Recreation NL, what Recreation NL should focus on over the next 3 years, how Recreation NL can assist your region, etc. It will be a great discussion, and we really hope you can attend. If you are unable to participate, we hope you will share your ideas in the online survey later this month.

Focus groups will be carried out this fall in 5 regions of the province, and will be facilitated by evaluator Susan Hollett of Hollett & Sons Inc.

Please let us know ASAP if you are able to attend (or send a substitute representative) so we can confirm a seat for you. Please register by contacting the Recreation NL office (709-729-3892), or online through the link provided in this email or visit the Recreation NL website www.recreationnl.com.

Thank you in advance for your participation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Recreation NL office.

Sincerely,

Susan Hollett President Hollett and Sons Inc. Shollett@hollettandsons.ca (709) 466-1373 Gary Milley
Executive Director
Recreation NL
garymilley@recreationnl.com
(709) 729-3892